
Public Hearing  November 9, 2010 

 At 6:45 p.m. Supervisor Milner called to order a public hearing located at the Town Hall, 
18 State Street, Brockport, New York on November 9, 2010.  The purpose of the public hearing 
was to hear all persons for or against the adoption of a proposed local law designed to regulate 
wind energy conversion systems.   
 Town Board Members present were Supervisor John Milner, Councilperson Rob Carges, 
Councilperson Patricia Connors and Councilperson Mike Myers.  Also present were Finance 
Director Leisa Strabel, Town Clerk Karen M. Sweeting and Wind Tower Committee 
representatives David Strabel and Ray Gabriel.  

Visitors present were Cora Schrader, Vesta Teeter, Christine Hunt, Norm Frisch, Kristina 
Gabalski from the Suburban News and Shawn Lessord representing Evanhee Clean Energy from 
Ontario, NY.  Resident Tim Bates arrived at 7:13 p.m. 
 Supervisor Milner asked Town Clerk Karen Sweeting to read the legal notice published in 
the Town newspaper.  Notice was read.   
 
 Supervisor Milner asked if anyone had any comments.   
 
 Shawn Lessord from Evanhee Clean Energy introduced himself and stated he has installed 
several wind towers and also assisted Clarkson with their local law.  Discussion. 

Resident Tim Bates read a prepared statement and provided a copy to the clerk.  Mr. Bates 
felt that the issues brought up at the first public hearing (September 14, 2010) were still a concern. 
 
 There were no other comments.  The public hearing was closed at 7:15 p.m. 
 

     Respectfully Submitted, 
 
      Karen M. Sweeting 
      Town Clerk 


